
Committee Members

Echoing the comments of my fellow liquor store retail owner agents, our expenses continue to increase and we need the 
compensation increase. 

Labor rates, lease rate, and all other expenses have increased for us significantly since our last compensation change.  We need 
this.  

Best regards Tony Rothenfluch, OLCC Agent Store No. 1261


